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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

MARCH 

Monday 10th STEAM 

week 

Thursday 13th Science 

Fair in the school hall 

Thursday 20th Y6 Trip 

to Magna 

Friday 21st RED NOSE 

DAY 

Tuesday 25th Parents 

meetings for FS2 and 

Y6 

Wednesday 26th        

Parents meetings for 

Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 

Thursday 27th Parents 

meetings for Y1 

Friday 28th Break up for 

Easter Holiday 

 

 
As you will have seen we now have our long awaited playground 

gym equipment in the garden. This is something we have been 

planning for a long time.  It has 

come just at the perfect time for 

our children as we have lost the 

ballcourt as an area to play at 

breaktimes and the garden has 

opened. This is the first step in 

transforming our garden as we 

have many more plans to        

develop the space and hopefully 

they will be in place this spring. 

We would like to take this opportunity to say 

a huge ‘thank you’ to one of our families who 

have paid for this gym equipment. We        

received a generous  donation from Michael 

Whiteley’s funeral and the Whiteley family 

(Whitelea Garage) have contributed the rest 

from their family business.  All the children 

have loved playing on it the last few weeks.  

Please can we ask that children do not use 

the gym equipment  before or after school for 

health and safety reasons. 



“The school is our children; our children make the 
school” 
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ATTENDANCE AWARD 
24th to 28th February                  3rd to 7th March  

 

FS2 96%              FS2  97.1%    

Y1 98.3%             Y1 97.9% 

Y2 91.6%            Y2 97.7% 

Y3 91.7%             Y3 94.7% 

Y4 98.2%             Y4 95.8% 

Y5 98.8%             Y5 93.9% 

Y6 94.4%                      Y6 100%                      

   

Well done to Y5 and Y6! 

WALES 
PRIMARY 

   

WELL DONE TO ALL CHILDREN 
ACHIEVEING THEIR READING 
CERTIFICATE FOR Spring 1. You 
are now Captains of reading. 

Since September 2024: 

X5 Weeks of reading = Cadet 

X10 Weeks of reading = Lieutenant  

X15 Weeks of reading = Captain 

Please support your child to read 

aloud at home at least 3 times a 

week and record in their diary. 



MESSAGE FROM THE 
PTFA 

You can now raise money 
for school just by       
shopping at Asda! 

Download the Asda     
rewards app, go to cash 
pots and select Wales 
Primary School as your 
chosen school - the 
school postcode is S26 
5QG 

Each time you scan the 
rewards app the school's 
cash pot will grow. You 
don't lose out on your 
own cash pot either! 

We know some of you 
have already spotted this 
and signed up, Superstars 
thank you. 

Please spread the word to 
family and friends. 

 

Thank you for your con-
tinued support 

PTFA Fundraising events 

diary to follow shortly. 

Please look out for the 

events posted on the 

school display board    

located on the             

playground. 
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————————————————————————————–———————————————-- 

Year 2 enjoyed a morning of Matball at WHS 

this week in a local primary tournament. The 

children learnt how to take part, try their best 

and have good sportsmanship. 

Here are some of the Year 2 girls who asked to do an assembly 

about litter following a break time where they found litter in the 

school garden. They were horrified that children had been eating 

things from their lunch boxes outside at break times that wasn’t 

fruit or vegetables and leaving the packaging on the floor. They 

reminded the whole school about the dangers of litter on the    

environment and also about our policy on snacks at break times.  
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 For emergency and urgent messages, plus notification of 

medical appointments please contact the school office: 

Tel: 01909 770236 email: school@walesprimary.co.uk  

 To contact your child’s teacher regarding their learning and/

or behaviour please use their email address. This can be 

found on your child’s class web page: 

www.walesprimary.co.uk 

 Ensure your child(ren) have a water bottle everyday. 

 Ensure your child’s uniform is name labelled, including their 

coats. 

 Children bring their reading book and diary to school every-

day. 

 Any lost property will be stored in the entrance to the 

school hall. It can be collected at the end of the school 

day with a parent/carer. 

 P.E kits are to be worn on the day of your child's 

P.E lesson. No football kits or gymnastics outfits are 

allowed. 

 Break time snacks must be fruit or vegetables only.  

 If your child is entering school by themselves please 

be aware that the school gates are locked until 

8:30am. 

POLITE REMINDERS 
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Catwalk 

Characters! 


